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WELCOME BACK 
Welcome back to HNC! We hope that you 
enjoyed a restful and peaceful Christmas 
break.

Please remember that this week sees 
the start of block 2 enrichments, and the 
second part of block 1. Please ensure that 
you check your timetable, and attend your 
session promptly. 

.............................................................................

A happier January 
 
We love these simple tips from Action for 
Happiness about how to create a happier 
January. Don’t forget that if you feel you 
need support with your mental health, you 
can book an appointment with Student 
Wellbeing. 

Coming up: National 
Apprenticeship Week 

National Apprenticeship Week takes place 
from Monday 5 - Friday 11 February. The 
week provides an opportunity to shine 
a light on the possibilities offered by 
apprenticeships, including degree level 
apprenticeships. During this week we’ll 
be welcoming a range of organisations, 
businesses and apprenticeship providers 
who will all sharing more about the 
opportunities available to you. 

Look out for further details coming soon, 
including a full list of the exhibitors you’ll 
be able to meet.  

.....................................................................

Cyber savvy top tip 
Lock your device!

Get in the habit of locking your 
device (Windows PC/Laptop or iMac/
MacBook) when unattended – this also 
counts as good GDPR practice too. 
Smartphones and tablets/iPads should 
be secured with a screen lock, this 
offers your devices that important extra 
layer of security, protecting data held 
on them

Share your feedback: 
diversity events  
Next week (15 - 19 January) we will 
be hosting a feedback station in the 
Junction. We are asking you to join us 
to informally share your thoughts about 
the events and themed weeks we host 
to celebrate the diversity of our College 
community. 

We want to know how we can develop 
these, and what other events and 
opportunities you would like to see in our 
annual calendar. Following the popularity 
of last year’s World Culture Day, we will 
also be sharing our plans for what this 
will involve in 2024 and asking for your 
input into what extra activities this might 
involve!

You can simply pop by and have a chat 
to us, or if you prefer, complete a short 
form. Don’t miss the opportunity to 
share your views, and help us make these 
events even better!

...........................................................................

YEAR 12 
CONSULTATION 
EVENINGS
Are you in Year 12? Don’t forget that 
Year 12 Consultation Evenings take 
place today (Thursday 11 January) and 
again on Wednesday 17 January. Your 
parent/carer will have booked their slot 
via SchoolCloud and these take place 
online. As these look at your current 
progress, and ways your parent/carer 
can support you to achieve your full 
potential, you are encouraged to join 
them for their appointments. 

Know someone in Year 11 who is 
interested in joining HNC ? Please 

remind them that they can book a place 
on our lesson tasters now! These take 

place on Tuesday 23 January 


